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Congratulations

Final Year Civil Engineering students participated in AAKAAR Techfest which is

International Civil Engineering Symposium (ICES) paper presentation Competition of

IIT Mumbai held on 16th and 17th march 2019.Three groups research papers are selected in

booklet of International Civil Engineering Symposium-2019.

Students with certificates at IIT Bombay

Dipesh Sakharkar group presenting their project
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